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I had the pleasure of being a non-family guardian on the September Honor Flight. I have 
been involved for many years in organizing events in our community and I want to 
commend you and everyone involved in the Never Forgotten Honor flight group. 
Everything went so smoothly and you provided an amazing experience for the veterans 
and their families. I was so impressed with your organization, every detail was thought 
through about the comfort of the veterans and making sure their experience was 
meaningful. 
 
Everything, from the timing of the buses and air flights, the food, the tour guides on the 
buses, the medical staff, the volunteers to make sure we all knew where to go, the 
reception at the end with so many veterans groups, the hospitality of the Ghidorzi family 
at the hotel, the program and the effort put into making sure all the veterans had some 
mail at Mail Call. The icing on the cake was the booklet at the end with the veteran 
service photo and their current photo plus the group photo. WOW. 
 
Thank you for letting me participate and help a veteran experience this. 
 
Sue Koehl 
 


